
From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors; BOS-Legislative Aides
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS); Somera, Alisa (BOS); Laxamana, Junko (BOS); Ng, Wilson (BOS); BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Drug dealers on 400 block of Eddy street
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 4:05:44 PM

 
 

From: Lim, Victor (DEM) <victor.lim@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:36 PM
To: Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: Drug dealers on 400 block of Eddy street
 
Dear Clerks,
 
A member of the public would like to submit this for the records for our Tenderloin Emergency Response Hearing at the 3/15 BOS meeting today.  Thank you.
 
Victor Wai Ho Lim, MPA | 林偉浩
Liaison to Electeds & Board of Supervisors
Government & AAPI Affairs Manager
External Affairs Officer |  外務特派專員
Department of Emergency Management |  三藩市應急管理局
415-554-4827 direct | 直線
415-748-0028 cell | 手機
415-558-2712 media line | 傳媒 
 
From: Zamora, Francis (DEM) <francis.zamora@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:39 AM
To: Lim, Victor (DEM) <victor.lim@sfgov.org>
Cc: Martinez-Bankhead, Amelia (HRC) <amelia.martinez-bankhead@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: Drug dealers on 400 block of Eddy street
 
 
 

From: Lisa Strawn <lisastrawn922@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:27 AM
To: Zamora, Francis (DEM) <francis.zamora@sfgov.org>
Subject: Drug dealers on 400 block of Eddy street
 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Sent from my iPhone This photo was taken yesterday of the drug dealers on the 400 block of Eddy street.
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From: Somera, Alisa (BOS)
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: FW: Drug dealers
Date: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:51:05 PM

For Files 211323 and 211324.
 
 
Alisa Somera
Legislative Deputy Director
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
415.554.7711 direct | 415.554.5163 fax
alisa.somera@sfgov.org
 

(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information when they communicate with the Board of
Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone
numbers, addresses and similar information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: Lim, Victor (DEM) <victor.lim@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:35 PM
To: Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS) <alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>
Cc: Zamora, Francis (DEM) <francis.zamora@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: Drug dealers
 
Dear Clerks,
 
A member of the public would like to submit this for the records for our Tenderloin Emergency Response Hearing at the 3/15 BOS meeting today.  Thank you.
 
Victor Wai Ho Lim, MPA | 林偉浩
Liaison to Electeds & Board of Supervisors
Government & AAPI Affairs Manager
External Affairs Officer |  外務特派專員
Department of Emergency Management |  三藩市應急管理局
415-554-4827 direct | 直線
415-748-0028 cell | 手機
415-558-2712 media line | 傳媒 
 
From: Zamora, Francis (DEM) <francis.zamora@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:40 AM
To: Lim, Victor (DEM) <victor.lim@sfgov.org>
Cc: Martinez-Bankhead, Amelia (HRC) <amelia.martinez-bankhead@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: Drug dealers
 
 
 

From: Lisa Strawn <lisastrawn922@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Zamora, Francis (DEM) <francis.zamora@sfgov.org>
Subject: Drug dealers
 

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Sent from my iPhone Another photo taken on 3/14/22 of the drug dealers on the 400 block of Eddy Street
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

From: Jason Norelli
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Subject: Board of Supervisors Sitting as a Committee of the Whole - Public Comment - File #211323
Date: Monday, March 14, 2022 4:08:51 PM
Attachments: Outlook-cid_6F873E.png

 
Dear Supervisors,

My name is Jason Norelli, I live in SF D5, and I am with Glide Harm Reduction in the Tenderloin. I
urge you to support the opening of overdose prevention sites as a partial solution to the overdose
crisis. Having multiple locations will allow more people to access associated services, save more lives,
and make a more noticeable impact on public drug consumption.

This issue is important to me because I am a person in over 20 years of recovery from problematic
substance use and know that a safe place to use drugs would have been a great help to me (and
people like me) as I was struggling with the consequences of living in this challenging way. I think
that it is transformative for people to be met with compassion and non-coercive responses as they
endeavor to reach out for help. After many years of service, I see drug use is a symptom of larger
issues that take a degree of trust to work on with folks.

We are in the midst of a dramatic and historic rise in drug overdose deaths. In 2020 and 2021, more
than 1,300 people died of an overdose in San Francisco – nearly twice the number of people who
died of COVID-19. The persistence and severity of the drug overdose crisis requires innovative and
user-centered strategies to prevent deaths and reduce additional attendant harms, while expanding
access to evidence-based treatment.

Overdose prevention sites allow people who use drugs to do so in a safe and clean environment, be
treated with dignity and respect, and access supportive services, while reducing the traumas
associated with public drug use. There has never been a single overdose fatality at any overdose
prevention site worldwide. 

The overdose crisis is a clear threat to the lives and welfare of the citizens of the City and County of
San Francisco, causing the deaths of two San Franciscans a day, on average. Please, support the
implementation of overdose prevention sites to address the overdose crisis in our city immediately.

In loving service,
 

Jason Norelli
Harm Reduction Navigation Manager
HIV/HCV & Harm Reduction Programs
GLIDE Foundation, 330 Ellis st.
Direct Phone: 415-674-5187
Email: jnorelli@glide.org
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Pronouns: he/him/his
Black Lives Matter
Acknowledge the Native land you're on: https://native-land.ca/

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this email in error
please notify the sender. Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of Glide. Finally, the recipient
should check this email and any attachments for the presence of viruses. GLIDE accepts no
liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by this email.
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